
 

 

Another short but busy week for the Rubies! 

In English we have been writing our own versions of Little Red changing the character and 
what they pack in their basket to our own ideas. The children have worked hard on this 
tricky piece of learning.  Our window bag beans had started to grow stalks over the long weekend so 
it was time to plant them into pots. We spent some time in the garden and Mrs Dyer helped 
everyone to plant their bean into a pot. Our pots our now safely back into the classroom for us to 
continue to keep watch! In our Science lesson this week we have been learning about the parts of 
trees and the difference between deciduous and evergreen trees. In DT we have been learning 
about 4 different attaching techniques that we may need when we build our chairs for baby bear. In 
our colour houses we moved around the classroom to have a go at the joins; flange, l-brace, slot and 
tab before reviewing how easy or difficult we found each one as a class.  

*To make our final piece chairs for baby bear we need your card recycling! In particular cardboard 
boxes (cereal box type thickness of cardboard preferrably) and card tubes. Please could any card 
come into class on or before Tuesday 20th May. No plastic recycling needed, thank you. 

Science – planting our beans into pots; DT – trying different joining techniques 

Key dates:  

Card recycling into Ruby class on or before – Tuesday 20th May 

Sports morning and picnic – Wednesday 21st May 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be looking at the 
features of non-fiction posters. 
 
In Maths we will continue to compare 
and solving problems with measures 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – measuring length with blocks and which 
measuring tool 
 
Word reading task – QR code stuck in reading record 


